
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th July 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Year 4 class will be attending a First Eucharist retreat on Thursday 3rd August. 

It will be held at St Patrick’s Cathedral in Bunbury and will be facilitated by Sr Christine 

Clarke and Sr Pauline Dundon.  

We will be travelling by bus and leaving school at 8.30am. Please ensure your child is at 

school by no later than 8:15am. We will be arriving back at school by 3.00pm. 

Students will need to bring a packed recess and lunch, as well as a water bottle. They are to 

wear their sports uniform (gold shirt). 

Please sign the permission slip below and return it to school by Tuesday, 1st August. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at school on 9782 6500. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Jenny Gorman 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ to travel by bus to 

and from the Year 4 retreat at St Patrick’s Cathedral in Bunbury on Thursday 3rd August 

2017. 

Name ______________________________ 

Signed ___________________________________________   Date __________________ 

Contact Number _____________________ 

St Joseph’s School 
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 

PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 Facsimile:   (08) 9782 6590 

Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 


